
LUCKNOW UNIVERSITY ADMISSION UPDATE 

Counseling all the PG programs, B.P.Ed., M.P.Ed. and MBA programs 

have been have been postponed till further notice. The revised schedule will be 

declared soon.  

However those students who participated in the counseling on July 4, 

2018 and had been allotted seats but could not pay the fees will be given an 

opportunity to pay the fees on the date that would be specified later.  

Counseling for hostels too has been postponed. The revised date of 

reporting would be declared soon.  

All candidates are advised to visit the LU website for Update 


